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Blyth Town Council have agreed to the provision of a new play area within the 

current refurbishment programme on the grassed area at Axwell Drive. The 

consultation is to determine if residents prefer the current location compared to 

it been relocated to a new area.  

We believe the new area would be less prone to flooding and being waterlogged.  

 

Following consultation and Council approval the park would be relocated to area 

E (RED)  

AREAS A AND D WILL BE REMOVED AND REINSTATED  

AREAS B and C WILL  REMAIN IN PLACE  
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Are you responding as :                                                    (Circle all that apply) 

 

A local resident      Community Group  

Other ( resident of the Town ) 

 

Do you agree that there is a need to relocate the play area.        Yes              No  

 

 

What age group is your child in ?         4 – 8      9 – 12     13-16       

 

How often would you use a play area facility ?        More than twice a week  

                                                                          Once a week 

                                                                          Once a month  

                                                                          Less often  

 

 

Would your child need specialised equipment.                 Yes              No   

 

If you have answered yes could you include your comments or suggestions 

below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alternatively, an online form is available on our Website and Facebook. 

The Consultation period will close on Monday 15 January 2024 at 12.00 

noon. 


